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April 14, 2021 
 
Dear Chair Bray, 
 
I am reaching out to you on behalf of the Senate Transportation Committee.  The 
Committee would like to work with you and the Senate Natural Resources and 
Energy Committee on Sections 28(a) and 28(b), Act 250 Transportation Projects 
(see draft language attached).  I wanted to give you early notice that we would be 
seeking a consultation from your Committee. 
 
Senator Thomas Chittenden, has graciously offered to be the Senate 
Transportation Committee Liaison to the Senate Natural Resources and Energy 
Committee. 
 
We look forward to learning more from your review and deliberations. 
 
Kindly,  
 
Senator Richard Mazza 
Chair, Senate Appropriations  

 
 


